
 

TSX VENTURE EXCHANGE INC. 
 

NOTICE OF APPROVAL 
 

ENHANCEMENTS TO DARK TRADING FUNCTIONALITY 
 
 
TSX Venture Exchange Inc. (“TSXV”) has adopted, and the Alberta Securities Commission and 
British Columbia Securities Commission have approved, amendments to the TSX Venture 
Exchange Rule Book published on April 27, 2017 to reflect enhancements to dark trading 
functionality on TSXV.  
 
TSXV has made one change to trading functionality to be consistent with changes made to TSX 
Inc. (TSX). TSX’s notice of approval for the changes to dark trading functionality, including a 
summary of comments and responses, can be found here.  
 
The amendments will become effective on October 23, 2017.  
 
 

https://www.tsx.com/resource/en/1557/enhancements-to-dark-trading-functionality-2017-07-24-en.pdf

